
a thought exchange

PLANNING FOR STUDENT SUCCESS – YOUR VOICE MATTERS! 

 

Northern Gateway Public Schools seeks your input as we plan for the 2021-22

school year and beyond. Your feedback as students, parents, staff and leaders is an

important part of our education planning process. 

                                                   We are using a tool called ThoughtExchange to

gather your input. You will receive an email in which you will be asked to answer

two open-ended questions with as many responses as you like. Then, you will

move on to the next step, which is Star. In Star, you will see your thoughts and the

thoughts of others and assign stars to each thought (from 1-5) depending on how

strongly you agree or disagree with the idea. 

ThoughtExchange ensures your anonymity, keeping confidential who shared each

thought and who assigned what ratings. You can rate as many thoughts as you

would like, and come back often to rate new ideas.

We’re listening! We will review all of the collected thoughts to understand what is

important to you in improving student learning. Thank you for taking the time to

share your voice! The Exchange will remain open until March 10 at midnight.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU!

WATCH YOUR INBOX!


